Appendix 21 — AQ82-AQ83 — Outwell (Freebridge), 27/02/2024

Hello
Chris from TDP has passed your email over to us to reply as landowner and developer
With regards to our site at Isle Road in Outwell | can reply as follows:

Do you have up to date information about progress on your applications site?

Permission has been granted

Have you submitted a planning application for this site?

As above, permission is in pace

Following receipt of Decision Notice is the development planned on this site?

Yes, we have commenced

Has development work started on your application site?

Yes, we have commenced work on all 50 homes which are programmed to complete during 2025/26
and 2026/27

| hope that helps, let me know if you need anything else.

Kind regards,

Laura Handford
Head of Service — New Homes



